PUBLIC NOTICE-TOWN OF HANLEY

The west side of the CN Mainline in the Town of Hanley is currently
preparing the 260 acre Industrial Site for construction projects in the spring.

This notice is to warn snowmobilers and ATVs of the open excavation on the site.
There will be no trespassing on the site including all adjacent ditches.
The development will not be responsible for the safety of trespassers on the site,

so please play and stay safe.
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For Inquiries call (403) 404-3403
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